
 Dear Aldersgate Family, 

Grace and peace to you in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus. 

As I write this letter, my heart is full of gratitude for each of you.  In the midst of 

life’s challenges and triumphs, we are continually reminded of God’s unchanging 

love and faithfulness.  It is a true blessing to walk this journey of faith together as 

a community. 

I want to take a moment to  encourage you to be ever grateful for the many bless-

ings God has poured into our lives. Even in times of trial, we are called to give 

thanks in all things, knowing that our Heavenly Father works all things together 

for our good (Romans 8:28). Let us continue to cultivate hearts of gratitude, rec-

ognizing the countless ways God provides, sustains, and strengthens us.  

As we grow together in Christ, it is essential to remember that spiritual growth is 

a lifelong journey. Each day presents an opportunity to draw closer to Him 

through prayer, worship, and the study of His Word. May we be diligent in seek-

ing His presence and striving to live out His love in all that we do.  Remember 

that the Lord is faithful to complete the work He has begun in us (Philippians 

1:6), and as we grow in faith, we reflect His glory to the world around us.  

I encourage you to take time each day to reflect on God's goodness and grace. Let 

your hearts be filled with thanksgiving, and may His peace guard your hearts and 

minds. Together, let us continue to encourage one another, support one another, 

and grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord.  

Thank you for being such a beautiful part of this church family. I am deeply grate-

ful for each of you, and I look forward to all that God has in store for us as we 

walk forward in faith, hand in hand, growing ever closer to Christ.  

With love and blessings,  

                           Pastor Tyrek 


